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Statement on SDBAB Action on Palmyra-Eagle Dissolution 

 

Mukwonago, WI—Representative Cody Horlacher (R-Mukwonago) issued the following 

statement after the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI) School District Boundary 

Appeal Board (SDBAB) voted to disallow the Palmyra-Eagle School District Dissolution:  

“I am extremely disappointed that unelected individuals voted to overrule the will of 

community members. Families voted to dissolve the Palmyra-Eagle School District, and 

after weeks of meetings these DPI-appointed members chose to ignore the will of people 

who live here and instead impose their own decision on hundreds of families. 

Democracy is based on the will of the electorate, not government agencies. Community 

members, families, and taxpayers all voted in the best interest of their community and 

DPI decided that they knew better than our folks here in Palmyra and Eagle. 

I am continuing my work with stakeholders, families, and community members to 

examine this situation and be available to those who want to share their thoughts.” 

 

### 

 

 

 

 


